DAL TIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TOR: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

=3

FROM: M. J. Brodie, PrW

DATE: February 6, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0024
Rezoning — 1501, 1601, 1629, 1633, and 1645 Warner Street; 2110 and 2119
Haines Street; 1501, 1525 and 1551 Russell Street; 2102 Oler Street; 2104
Worcester Street: Block 840, Lots 14 and 135, and Block 844A, Lots 5A.6, 7 and
8/9

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 08-0024, an ordinance concerning the rezoning of the properties known as
1501, 1601, 1629, 1633, and 1645 Warner Street; 2110 and 2119 Haines Street; 1501, 1525, and
1551 Russell Street; 2102 Oler Street; 2104 Worcester Street from the M-2-3 Zoning District to
the B-2-3 Zoning District; and changing the zoning for the properties known as Block 840, Lots
14 and 15, and Block 844A, Lots 5A, 6. 7, and 8/9 from M-2-3 Zoning District to the OS Zoning
District.

BDC fully supports the proposed bill due to its alignment with the Gateway South
development plans.

BE Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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